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Friday 9th February 2024                                               Head Teacher Letter No.4/23-24 

            

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In school we have enjoyed a busy term 3 with a strong focus on making progress in core 

subjects.   

I trust your parents’ evenings will have given you a good picture of how your children are 

developing their knowledge and skills. 

I hope the forthcoming break is a positive time for all our families.  It’s good to enjoy a little 

lengthening of day light hours and the emergence of spring flowers to brighten our spirits.  

However, we still have the possibility of inclement weather of course! 

I enclose the remaining dates for the academic year so that you can make a note in your diaries.  

We all look forward to seeing you at the various occasions. 

 

As you may know school budgets are set from April to April rather than September to September.  

When we move into the new financial year we will experience more budget restraints due to cost 

pressures in all areas.  This will vary the offer we are able to make in both staffing and 

resourcing.  You may notice the effects of this, although we do all we can to maintain our 

opportunities for children’s learning.   

 

Thank you for your support and understanding and the appreciation you show to all our staff.  

We all want the children to have a very happy and successful primary school experience.         

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 
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